NEORSD has several capital improvement projects occurring in the Euclid Creek watershed to reduce the number of combined sewer overflow (CSO) events.  Sampling has been conducted on the creek to determine impacts from those CSOs on water quality.  Additionally, a dam was removed from the East Branch of the creek in 2010, and assessments were conducted to determine any resulting improvements.  Click <i><a href="http://neorsd.org" style="color:yellow" target="_blank">here</a></i> for more information and to download reports and data pertaining to this work.

West Creek, a tributary of the Cuyahoga River, has a drainage area that is mostly residential.  The creek can be negatively affected by stormwater runoff and habitat alterations. Recent restoration projects have been completed to help address some of those issues. NEORSD has conducted assessments on West Creek to determine the effectiveness of the stream restoration projects.   Click <i><a href="http://neorsd.org" style="color:yellow" target="_blank">here</a></i> for more information and to download reports and data pertaining to this work.

